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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Commission Chairman James F. Huston 
 Commissioners Bennett, Freeman, Veleta and Ziegner 

FROM: Commission Technical Divisions 

DATE: October 18, 2024 

RE: 30-Day Utility Articles for Conference on Wednesday, October 23, 2024 @ 10:00  a.m. 

The following thirty-day filings have been submitted to the Commission. Each item was reviewed by 

the appropriate Commission Technical Divisions and all regulations were met in accordance with 170 

IAC 1-6 Thirty-Day Administrative Filing Procedures and Guidelines. Therefore, the following 

filings listed below and attached hereto are recommended to be considered by the Commission at the 

next conference:  

Attachment 
Number 

30-Day  
Filing No. Name of Utility Company Type of Request Date Received 

1 50784 Indianapolis Power & Light 
Company dba AES Indiana, LLC 

The proposed revisions 
clarify requirements for 
new service when the 
applicant maintains a debt 
balance from a previous 
account. 

9/20/2024 
 

 



Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission   Attachment 1 

Submitted By: Jane Steinhauer 
 Director, Energy Division  

Filing Party:  Indianapolis Power & Light Company dba AES Indiana, LLC  

30-Day Filing ID No.: 50784 

Date Filed: September 20, 2024 

Filed Pursuant To: 170 IAC 1-6-1 
Request: AES Indiana submits language modifications of its Rules and 

Regulations for Electric Service in this thirty-day filing. The proposed 
revisions clarify requirements for new service when the applicant 
maintains a debt balance from a previous account. 

Customer Impact: This revision will not affect any rates or charges for any customer   
taking electric service under the Company’s Rates, Rules and 
Regulations. 

Tariff Page(s) Affected: IURC No. E-19 Original No. 183  

Staff Recommendations: AES Indiana has met all requirements for its request. Staff 
recommends approval of the proposed revision to the tariff language.  
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